Alaska Review
to feature
Alcohol and
200 mile limit

Alcohol in Alaska and the
200-mile limit will be featured
in  ALASKA REVIEW’s May

show

Booze, bootlegging and the
Governor’s bill on alcoholism are
part of a segment on alcohol
in Alaska.. ALASKA REVIEW
examines the Governor’s
packet of bills and asks whether
or not they can be effective
in reducing the amount of
liquor Alaskans consume and
interviews a  bootlegger who--
describes how beotlegging works
and the incredible profit it
brings in.

The 200-mile limit has been
in effect for more than two
months and some Alaskan fish-
erman are claimimg that the
Japanese are reaping the major
benfits from this new law.
ALASKA REVIEW travels with
the U.S. Coast Guard on fish-
eries patrol to monitor the
activities of the foreign fishing
fleet and to observe boardings
of these boats.

The hour-long show for May
also will include brief sections
on the recent tanker trials in
Valdez Arm and a visit to
Petersburg to take part in that
Southeast  Alaska communi-
ty’s Little Norway Festival.

ALASKA REVIEW is an
hour-long television  show
dealing with Alaskan issues.
It is made availilbe without
cost to television stations across
the state.



